Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee Meeting Minutes
January 5, 2024

The Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee held a regularly scheduled meeting on
Friday, January 5, 2024, at the Town Hall. Those in attendance were committee
members Dexter Kinsella, Janet Hooper and Reverend Sara Krhia. Dexter Kinsella
opened the meeting at 12:04pm.

The minutes from the November 3, 2023 meeting were accepted (JH/DK) as well as the
minutes from the December 8, 2023 meeting (JH/SK).

Finance Report- No report. SK will see how much money we awarded in 2023 by
looking at applications.

There was no public comment.

The following Old Business was discussed:
a. Consideration of applications- There were no new applications
b. Distribution of funds- All awarded funds have been distributed to date

The following New Business was discussed:

a. Shane Run: JH will schedule a meeting with Erin, the Rec Director,in February.
JH mentioned wanting the Rec Dept to handle securing the prizes for the race.
RatRace is already booked for the timing system. 2024 run/walk will remain. For
the future we may want to look at just having a walk. JH will send out letters for
Sponsors.

Sara Krhla made a motion to adjourn. Janet Hooper seconded. All were in favor and
the meeting adjourned at 12:18pm. The next regular committee meeting will be held on
February 2, 2024 at 12 noon.

Respectfully Submitted,
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